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                                                 VIII CONSTITUTIONAL GOVERNMENT 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

Meeting of the Members of the Eight Constitutional Government of the 25th of June 2018 

The VIII Constitutional Government met for the first time this Monday, June 25, 2018, at the Government 

Palace in Dili. 

Prime Minister Taur Matan Ruak expressed his hope that the swearing-in of the remaining members of the 

Eight Constitutional Government will happen as soon as possible to allow the Government Program and 

the State Budget to be presented as soon as possible. 

The Prime Minister guaranteed that the Government's Program will be based on the commitment to improve 

the quality of life of the people through the development of social, infrastructure, institutional and economic 

development areas. 

The Prime Minister asked the various members of the Government to take stock of the existing conditions 

in terms of assets, human resources and contracts already concluded to ensure a rigorous and effective 

planning for the mandate of the Eight Constitutional Government. 

The Minister of State and the Presidency of the Council of Ministers, Agio Pereira, presented to the 

Government the Rules of Procedure of the Council of Ministers and the Legal Regime of the Ministerial 

Cabinets. ENDS 

 

 


